
Upper Dublin Receives Donation Towards STEM Summer Program from Ambler Savings Bank 

 

 
(back row) Robert Corcoran, Maple Glen Elementary Principal; Jeffrey P. Wallack, Esq., President of 

Upper Dublin Education Foundation; Steven M. Yanni, Ed.D., Upper Dublin School District 

Superintendent; Roger Zacharia, Ambler Savings Bank President & CEO; Philip Vinogradov, Upper Dublin 

School District Director of Technology. (front row) Maple Glen Elementary students. 

MAPLE GLEN – Maple Glen Elementary Students were on hand to help accept a donation to the Upper 

Dublin Education Foundation from Ambler Savings Bank. The gift will be used to enhance the District’s 

STEM program and robotics lab, and to help fund a summer robotics camp. 

Upper Dublin School District offers summer robotics programs for elementary and middle school 

students. Through the arc of weeklong challenges, teams of students learn principles of programing and 

algorithmic thinking as they engage in the design process. 

"We are grateful for Ambler Savings Bank's commitment to public education," said Jeffrey Wallack, 

President of the Upper Dublin Education Foundation. "Through this generous gift, our students will 

benefit from an exciting STEM experience and an enhanced educational opportunity over the summer 

months.”  

“Our commitment to education doesn’t end in the spring,” said Roger Zacharia, President and CEO of 

Ambler Savings Bank, “which is why we are excited to partner with the Upper Dublin School District and 

the Upper Dublin Education Foundation for this innovative summer STEM program.” 

Ambler Savings Bank is a mutually organized community bank headquartered in Ambler, and has 

locations in Fairview Village, Limerick, and Bally, as well as several continuing care retirement facilities. 

Learn more online at www.AmblerSavingsBank.com.    

http://www.amblersavingsbank.com/

